City of New Bedford ‘ Community Preservation Committee

Mavyor Jon Mitchell

. FY24 CPA Application Presentations — All are welcome to attend!

; ’°i|’|')°gzi°:;“44 aes1 The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) is hosting three virtual community meetings to review this year’s CPA
—— applications. Applicants will present their project, allowing the public to learn about and comment on each. Projects are
listed in order by presentation time.

82545448651 The public is invited to attend via Zoom and provide comments for any of the project applications. Comments may also
be sent via email to CPA@NewBedford-MA.gov or by mail to: CPC Department of City Planning 133 William St. Room 303
New Bedford MA 02740 by January 26, 2024.

All FY24 CPA project applications are available for review and are posted on the City’s website:
https://www.newbedford-ma.gov/planning/application-info/

Tuesday, January 9*"6:00 p.m. Thursday, January 18% 6:00 p.m. Tuesday, January 23" 6:00 p.m.

For more information, visit www.newbedford-ma.gov/planning/community-preservation
or call the Community Preservation Act Manager in the Department of City Planning at 508-979-1488
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